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What a year it has been. Lockdowns and restrictions have really curtailed all competitions for everybody

We only managed to participate in one inter-county competition in February but we fielded a team of 15 out of a maximum 16 but ECAA remained victorious against Kent, Surrey and Sussex

ECAA had very good results in the SCAS Postal Portsmouth League for last Winter even though the medals have still not been sent to us

This League is running again this season but with the Pandemic restrictions, there are alterations to the timing requirements. This being the case, please continue to send in scores if and when you are able to get them 

I am looking forward to the next year should I be required to remain, and I ask that everyone keeps sending in scores. The selection form will be updated if and when we have more information for this year

Sharon Lawrence, 
Team Manager
ECAA
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